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    Monday Memo  
Service: The Gospel of the Fifth Sunday of Lent we hear Jesus say:” Whoever serves me, 
must follow me, and where I am, there will my servant be also.  Whoever serves me, the 
Father will honour,” Being a servant for Jesus, means using our gifts and talents, sharing our 
abundance and generously responding to the needs of our sisters and brothers, especially 
those in developing countries who are struggling for freedom, human rights and the 
necessities of life. We can do this most readily in our support for Development and Peace 
through our parishes.  Service is a hallmark of all Christians, and we can serve others both 
locally and world wide.  We are all members of the one body of Christ and when we serve, 
we know that Christ is with us.  During this week of Lent, let us show how we can serve one 
another with generous hearts, as servants of Jesus, especially in our outreach to the poor, 
the sick, and the suffering. 
 
CHRISM MASS: the blessing of the holy oils and the renewal of priestly service will take place 
at the Chrism Mass at St. Patrick’s Cathedral on Thursday, March 21st at 7 pm.  Everyone is 
welcome to attend and share in this special moment of prayer and renewal with Bishop Colli 
and the priests of the diocese. 
 
Knights of Columbus: Spaghetti & Meatballs Take-Out  March 21, 2024-  2:00pm – 5:30pm, 
301 May Street, 807-623-3252 to pre -order 
 
Divine Mercy Sunday: will be held at St. Theresa Church, 10 Porter Street, Kakabeka Falls, 
Sunday April 07 starting at 2:45 p.m.  All are welcome to experience the tender Mercy of 
God. 
 
“The Bible: Well Used to Teach but Misused to Divide”:  SAVE THE DATE!  Msgr. P.M. Stilla 
will once again be holding his Bible Sessions for 2 evenings.  Thursday April 11 and Thursday 
April 18 from 7pm – 8pm. Make sure you arrive early as you know it fills up fast.  See you 
then. 

 
 


